25/09/2019 Fwd: - avisans10@gmail.com - Gmail

From: Committee of Administrators <coa@bcci.tv>

Date: 14 August 2019 at 4:17:47 PM IST

To: Neela Gokhale <neelagokhaleadvocate@gmail.com>

Cc: Riyaz Bagwan <riyazbaggy@gmail.com>, Rahul Johri <rahul.johri@bcci.tv>
Subject: Re: Revised constitution exactly as per requirement

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

This email is in reference to your email dated 11th August 2019, enclosing the revised constitution of
Maharashtra Cricket Association (“MCA”). The Committee of Administrators has perused the revised
constitution and has found that the revised constitution, as submitted, is in compliance with the judgment dated
9th August 2018 passed by the Hon’ble Supreme Court.

We hereby request MCA to send a registered copy of the MCA’s constitution to the Committee of
Administrators.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

The Supreme Court Appointed Committee of Administrators

Sent from my iPhone

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?tab=rm&ogbl#inbox/FMfcgxwDrRTrFnxMsQXZBLHFkVdpXksz



